
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

24th May 2022 
BC/jmc 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thank you for your continued support during the exam season. This is a challenging time 
for all year 11 students and they have been conducting themselves brilliantly - please 
congratulate them and encourage them to approach the remaining examinations with 
the same focus. 
 
During the half term break we will be holding a number of revision sessions. These are 
outlined below: 
 

Date Subject Time Location Information 

Monday 30th 
May 

Psychology 10.00am -
3.00pm 

T17 Open to all psychology 
students 

Tuesday 31st 
May 

History 10.00am -
1.30pm 

B9 and B17 Open to all history 
students 

Wednesday 1st 
June 

Citizenship 10.00am- 
3.00pm 

REMOTE 
(Dr Calvert 
to send 
invitations) 

Open to all citizenship 
students 

 
We will also be holding in-school revision sessions after the students have broken up for 
study leave on the 15th of June.   
 

Thursday 16th June 08.30am – 08:55am History 

Thursday 16th June 10.55am – 12.10pm  Spanish 

Friday 17th June 10.55am – 12.10pm-  Chemistry 

Wednesday 22nd June 10.55am – 12.10pm-  Physics 

 
These sessions are open to all students studying the specified subject and attendance 
is strongly recommended. 
 
Please can I also remind you that students should continue to attend school and all 
lessons until Wednesday the 15th of June.  This is because subject teachers have 
planned out the remaining time for revisiting content and final preparations for the 
remaining examinations. 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr B Chidwick 
Senior Deputy Headteacher 


